
Nicholl News October 2021 

55 Quartz View Lane, Ohio City, CO 81237  tel. 970-641-2564  spencer.nicholl@bighornministries.org / netterhead63@gmail.com 

To Iraq….. 

We had some 
wonderful times of 
worship, bible 
teaching and com-
munion together! 

A dear friend from Gunnison 
has written and illustrated a 
book called Portraits of Pa-
pa.  Annette brought copies 
for those who work with 
children to help them see 
God as their Abba Father. 

We had an incredible trip to Iraq!  Thank you for your prayers!  It was a packed 10 days of 
meeting one on one and with couples.  Then we had a three-day retreat with all the staff 
from Iraq and Syria.  It was a much needed break for these folks who are working in diffi-
cult places. It truly felt like God used us to help fill their cups and bring some refreshment.    

In this issue:  To Iraq and back 



Helping people take their next step through relationships and recreation in His Creation! 

Prayer and Praises 
 
 
Praise God for the way He brings pastors 
and missionaries to us for refreshment and 
for providing a safe place for them. 
 
We Praise God for each of you and are 
grateful for how you bless us so we can 
bless others. 
  
Please pray for Annette and Spencer to 
walk humbly and intimately with the Lord 
each day and listen to his voice. 
 
Pray for us to be sensitive to the Holy 
Spirit, have discernment and be safe peo-
ple for the variety of folks that come our 
way as well as the ones we travel to see. 
 
Pease Pray for Kate as she continues to 
live in Fort Collins and is studying re-
motely this Fall. 
 
Please pray for Andrew and Kayla.  They 
are back in Fort Collins and Andrew is 
back on campus with CRU. 
 
Please Pray for the Samaritan’s Purse 
staff serving in Iraq and Syria and for the 
continued strength and encouragement 
they need to serve. 
 
Please Pray for our Fall.  We have a 
packed schedule of pastors coming for 
refreshment and another hunt for a young 
man with a brain tumor who has dreamed 
of hunting mule deer. 
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Facebook:  friends of big horn ministries 

Thank you for your partnership with us and BHM.   

Give online  

www.bighornministries.org  

 click on “Get Involved” 

We are grateful for your partnership with us 

which continues to put wind in our sails and  

allows us to work for the sake of Christ! 

There are a lot of special people serving in Iraq 
and Syria and we loved being able to pour into 
them and help them continue their work from a 
place of fullness.  We were so blessed too by 
spending time with brothers and sisters from all 
over the world who have come together to serve 
those who have gone through the tragedy of war.  
The countries represented by these servants are:  
Australia, Bolivia, Columbia, France, Greece, 
Indonesia, India, Lebanon, Sweden, Uganda and 
USA.  Praise God for this global effort!   

We hit the ground running upon our return.  
Annette was off to minister to women at a re-
treat with Azmera near Denver, CO.  I was off 
to help a young man with Cerebral Palsy on an 
elk hunt.  More on both of these in the nest 
Nicholl News.   

…..and back! 


